



John Kasich, Governor Bonnie K. Burman, Sc.D., Director

MEMORANDUM of RESPONSE

To: Mark Hamlin, Director of Regulatory Policy, CSIO

Sydney King, Regulatory Policy Advocate, CSIO

From: Tom Simmons, Policy Manager, ODA

Re: ODA Provider Certification: Terminology

Date: August 6, 2015

Thank you for reviewing ODA's proposed rescission of rule 173-39-01 of the Administrative Code, the simultaneous adoption of proposed new rule 173-39-01 of the Administrative Code, and the proposed amendments to rules 173-39-02.22, 173-39-02.23, and 173-39-02.24 of the Administrative Code. ODA is pleased that CSIO is not recommending any changes at this time and will proceed with the rule filing.

Main: (614) 466-5500

Fax: (614) 466-5741